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TO:   Tukwila Planning Commission  
 
FROM: Carol Lumb, Senior Planner 
   Andrea Cummins, Urban Environmentalist 
 
DATE: January 17, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: January 25, 2018 Public Hearing on TMC 18.54, Tree Regulations and 

TMC 18.06, Definitions 
 

The public hearing on revisions to the City’s tree regulations and Zoning Code 
definitions, originally scheduled for January 11, 2018, was postponed to January 25th 
due to a lack of a quorum.  We hope that those of you who were ill are feeling much 
better by now. 
 
We received two comments from the public just prior to the January 11th meeting that 
are attached for your review:   

Attachment I - verbal comments from Vern Meryhew, which were transcribed by 
staff for your consideration; and  
Attachment J - emailed comments from Vanessa and Greg Zaputil.   

Please note these two items have been labeled so as to follow the last labeled 
Attachment in your January 11th packet and have been added at the end of the January 
11th materials that follow this memo.   
 
If you have any questions, or would like to schedule time with staff to discuss the draft 
regulations, please let us know.  You can contact me at 206-431-3661 or at 
Carol.Lumb@Tukwilawa.gov. 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 

I. January 9, 2018 comments from Vern Meryhew 
J. January 10, 2018 email from from Vanessa and Greg Zaputil with comments  

attached.  
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